
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Here is some general, but important information about your pet's chiropractic visits: 
 
 

 We do NOT treat cats, although we have a few cat patients who have been grandfathered in. 
 

 We are located in an office complex, so we must be respectful of the other 
businesses.  Excessive barking could get us kicked out.  If your dog is a barker, please call from 
your car.  We will come out and get your dog when it's time for his/her treatment. 

 

 All dog poop MUST be picked up and properly disposed of.  We have a trash can near our front 
door. 

 

 Dogs are treated without the owner in the room.  (I do make an exception on the initial 
visit.)  The reason is this:  Most dogs are very bonded to their owners and spend the entire 
treatment trying to get close to their owner.  This makes my job very difficult, and it makes the 
treatment less effective.  Dogs are much more focused and relaxed without their owner in the 
room. 
 

 We offer drop off/pick up services for some dogs.  Drop off is between 7:30 and 8am.  Pick up is 
between 5 and 5:30pm (or can be any time after the treatment is complete).  We will text you 
when your dog is ready to be picked up.  Dogs who are very vocal or destructive will not be 
allowed to use the drop off service.  No pick-ups are allowed between 12pm and 1pm since our 
staff is on lunch break. 

 

 Payment is due on the date of service.  You are welcome to leave a card on file for 
convenience. 

 

 Office hours are Monday-Thursday, 7:30am-5:30pm.  Phone calls/texts/emails will be returned 
during these hours.  We will also return calls/texts/emails on Fridays from 8am-Noon.  Dr. Hunt's 
cell phone is listed below in case there is a need to reach her outside of business hours.  Please 
do not abuse this. 

 
 
We look forward to seeing you and your pet! 
 

Chiro4Paws 
 
(913) 210-5171 call or text 
drhunt@chiro4paws.com, betsy@chiro4paws.com 
Dr. Hunt's Personal Cell: (816) 868-5060 


